
But ler , M a t t h e w 

From: Butler, Matthew 
Sent: Friday, August 22, 2014 8:43 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: FW: Greenwich Windpark - Power Siting Board Case No. 13-990-EL-BGN 

Categories: Red Category 

From: Skindell, Michael rmailto:Michael.Skindell(g)ohiosenate.qov] 
Sent: Thursday, August 21, 2014 12:59 PM 
To: Donlon, Patrick 
Cc: Seitz, Bill; Anthony Dimenna; 'crnolder@aol.com'; Skindell, Michael; Smith, Chris; Parikh, Pavan; Sanders, Bethany 
Subject: Greenwich Windpark - Power Siting Board Case No. 13-990-EL-BGN 

Dear Mr. Donlon, 

In follow-up to an earlier email of Senator William Seitz, I also write to support the request of the immediate neighbors 
of the proposed Greenwich Township Wind Park for a second public hearing before the Ohio Power Siting Board. 

As noted in Sen. Seitz's email, the first hearing was held at a time inconvenient to many of the neighbors. I also believe 
that a second public hearing shouid be held to ensure input from all impacted individuals. 

Senator Michael J. Skindell 
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This I s t o c e r t i f y t h a t t he images appearing a r e an 
accu ra t e and complete reproduct ion «f a case f i l e 
document del iveredJ .n the regular course of bus iness . 
Technician ^^^ ^Date Prnr.eaaed ŷ yQ *) 9. 2014 
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